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Year 11 and 12 Parent Teacher Evening 

 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver 
 
On Tuesday 31 May 2016 there will be a Parent Teacher Evening held at Henry 
Kendall High School in the hall. It will commence at 4.00pm and conclude at 7.30pm. 
 
Students will be issued with an interview appointment sheet in order to organise a 
timeslot with their teachers. 
 
On behalf of the Year 11/12 teaching staff, I cordially invite you to take this 
opportunity to discuss your child’s academic progress. 
 
If you are unable to attend the Parent Teacher Evening, and would like to discuss 
your child’s academic progress, please feel free to contact the relevant Year 
Advisers or Deputy Principal Mrs James (Year 11) or Mrs Wearne, Deputy Principal 
(Year 12). 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Andrew Backhouse 
Principal 
 
 
23 May 2016 

Principal – Andrew Backhouse 

 


